
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

5th Grade News 

November 16th, 2016 
 

     The students will be doing a service day in 

the parish hall with Schurz high school students 

on Friday. They will be packing lunches for 

people in need.  

     Also on Friday, students will be allowed to 

wear red to celebrate Archbishop Cupich being 

elevated to Cardinal.  In the afternoon, students 

involved in intramural weekend will be allowed 

to change into spirit wear.  

      

     I extended the deadline for book orders until 

this Friday, November 18th. Please make sure to 

order online or send the form back to school by 

that time.  

 

    Report cards will be handed out on Friday, 

November 18th.  

 

     We only have school on Monday and 

Tuesday of next week. Due to the Thanksgiving 

holiday, there will be no newsletter next week. 

Have a happy Thanksgiving!    

     In Science, the 5th graders are continuing to 

talk about things we can do to protect 

the Earth. They will also learn about 

how ecosystems can change from one 

to another after natural disasters.   

     In Religion, we will begin talking 

about Advent. The 5th, 6th, 7th, and 8th 

graders will do an advent prayer 

together once a week, starting after 

Thanksgiving.  Students should make 

sure to keep up with handwriting that 

they do not complete in class.    

     Students have had a double dose of 

D.A.R.E. this week and will not have 

class next week. Due to Officer 

Ramos’ schedule change, her last class 

will be December 1st. Students are 

asked to write a D.A.R.E. essay which 

will be due the Monday after 

Thanksgiving, on November 28th.  

      

 

Upcoming Events   

Upcoming tests 
and quizzes: 

 Spelling test on 

Friday in 

Language Arts 

 Chapter 4 Geo in 

Social studies 

tomorrow. 

 Math quiz on 

Monday 

 

 

 
 

News from Mrs. Johnson 

     The math quizzes are coming home.  

The scores were posted on PowerSchool 

Monday.  The students are continuing 

chapter 3.  During Mathletics class time 

the students worked on forms of decimal 

numbers and finding missing numbers 

in magic squares.  Hopefully, the 

students told you about the Figures on 

Friday activity we had last Friday which 

involved some tasty manipulatives! 

There is a math quiz Monday on sections 

3.3, 3.4, 9.2, and 9.3 

     The students took 

the chapter 3 test 

yesterday. Their final 

grades are posted on 

Power School. This 

week they will begin 

Chapter 4. They have 

their Geo 4 quiz 

tomorrow. 
    

 

    In Language Arts class this week, 

the students continue the noun unit.  

Also, the graphic organizer for the 

next essay is due tomorrow. In 

reading class, the students will 

recognize cause and effect, while 

discussing immigration. Spelling test 

is being returned.  Spelling Lesson 13 

is due tomorrow and the test is 

Friday. 
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